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Why do dragons sleep 
during the day?

Answer: So they can fight knights

Why did an old man fall in 
a well

Answer: Because he couldn’t see that well

Answer: Tooth hurty

What time should you go 
to the dentist?

What do you call a train 
that sneezes?

Answer: Achoo choo train

What did one hat say to 
the other?

Answer: Stay here I’m going on a head

Why did the man put 
sugar on his pillow?

Answer: He wanted to have sweet dreams

Why can’t a nose be 12 
inches long?

Answer: Because then 6 would be a foot

What kind of room doesn’t 
have doors?

Answer: A mushroom
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What kind of shoes do 
ninjas wear?

Answer: Sneak-ers

Why couldn’t the bicycle 
stand up by 6self?

Why couldn’t the pirate 
play cards?

Answer: Because he was s6ting on the deck

What is 6 called when a 
dinosaur makes a soccer 
goal?

Answer: A dino-score

Answer: It was two-tired

Why did the boy throw a 
clock out the window?

Answer: He wanted to see time fly

What do you get when you 
cross a snowman w6h a 
vampire?

Answer: Frostb6e

Why are mountains the 
funniest place to vacation?

Answer: Because they are hill-arious

Who keeps the ocean 
clean?

Answer: Mer-maids
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How do you make a tissue 
dance?

Answer: Put a l6tle boogie in 6

Why did the farmer bury 
all his money?

Answer: To make his soil rich

How does the ocean say 
hello?

Answer: It waves

What kind of garden does 
a baker have?

Answer: Flour garden

Why is the letter A like a 
flower

Answer: Because a bee comes after 6

Why do strings never win a 
race?

Answer: Because they always tie

What did the nose say to 
the finger?

Answer: Qu6 picking on me

What kind of dinosaur loves 
to sleep?

Answer: Stega-snore-us
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What kind of table can 
you eat?

Answer: A vegetable

What do pirates pay for 
corn?

Answer: A buck an ear

What did one wall say to 
the other wall?

Answer: I’ll meet you at the corner

Why couldn’t Friday lift 
anything heavy?

Why can’t you hear a 
pterodactyl going to the 
bathroom?

Answer: Because the “p” is silent

How do billboards talk to 
each other?

Answer: Sign-language

Why did the man take his 
clock to the vet

Answer: Because 6 had ticks

Which is faster heat or 
cold?

Answer: Heat because you can catch a cold

Answer: Because 6 was a weak day
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What has 4 wheels and 
flies?

Answer: A garbage truck

Why can’t you trust the 
king of the jungle?

Answer: He’s always lion

What did the flower say 
after 6 told a joke?

Answer: I was just pollen your leg

What time is 6 when the 
clock strikes 13?

What do you call a fake 
noodle?

Answer: An impasta

Why were the early days 
called the dark ages?

Answer: Because there were so many knights

What treats do Dads like 
in the summer?

Answer: Pop-sicles

Answer: Time to get a new clock

Knock, knock
Who’s there?
Ice Cream.
Ice Cream who?
ICE CREAM SO YOU CAN HEAR 
ME!


